Mark Perez

From: Brian A Jobst

Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2020 11:26 AM

To: City Clerk

Cc: Lisa Sherrick; Mark Perez; Noelani Leal-intern
Subject: Oral Communications or Public Hearing - 9/15/2020

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links,
especially from unknown senders.

* I'm Brian Jobst. A 31-year resident of West Covina.
* The following are my comments for the city council meeting on September 15, 2020.

* At this evening’s city council meeting you (the City Council) will be seeing a presentation from the West
Covina Police Department entitled “West Covina Police Department Updates”.

* This is item #12 on your council meeting agenda.

* Slide #34 of the Police Department’s presentation is titled, “10 most problematic intersections within the
city”

* Please note that on this table the #1 most problematic intersection in the entire 16 square miles of West
Covina is the corner of Azusa Avenue and Amar Road.

* That bears repeating — According to the West Covina Police Department, the most problematic
intersection in all of West Covina is the intersection Azusa Ave and Amar Road.

* This intersection is directly south of the entrance to what the Singpoli Group LLC has described in their
proposal as an “international destination hotel and resort”.

* This is the same intersection that during the Community Meeting on 12/6/2018 Mr. William Chu, Singpoli’s Chief
Financial Officer apologized for being late to the Meeting because he was caught in traffic at the intersection of Azusa

Avenue and Amar Road.

* If you think the intersection of Azusa and Amar is a problem now, just think about what will result if Singpoli
builds its proposed 400-room hotel, villas, ...and an amphitheater (for Coachella style events according to
Mayor Wu).

*YOU will regularly cripple traffic for miles around in West Covina, Walnut, Valinda and La Puente.

* Stop putting money ahead of the health and quality of life of the residents you were elected to serve.



Mark Perez

From: Melinda Fuzesy

Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2020 10:17 AM
To: City Clerk

Subject: Oral Communications

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links,
especially from unknown senders.

Dear city council members, city staffs,

I'm a concerned resident. My name is Melinda Fuzesy. | am concerned about a proposition coming out in
November. That is proposition 16. Proposition 16 permits the government to discriminate based on race or
gender. This is clearly legal and we request our elected officials to take a position against it. Oddly, supporters
of proposition 16 state that proposition 16 benefits people of color in education and government contracting.
But where is the language in the proposition that says that? Instead the proposition merely eliminates the
California constitution that says you cannot based on race or gender. That is the reason why the residents of
the city are against proposition 16. We must stand against racism in all forms.

Thank you all,

Melinda Fuzesy





